
 

Emmanuel Girls’ Brigade Covid-19 Safe Plan 

   

              

Contactless sign 
in - out 

The sign in/out process will be changed so parents/carers will 
not need to touch a thing.  A leader will sign in and out all 
Girls’ and leaders when they arrive and depart at the 
veranda outside the kitchen. 

    

Drop off and 
pick up 

Enter from the Laurel Street carpark.  We encourage all 
families to “Drop and Go” using the carpark. Please respect 
and maintain physical distancing (1.5m) during drop off and 
pick up.  The doors on the South Pine Rd side will be open 
though we encourage the use of the carpark. 

          

Wash in/Wash 
out 

Everyone on-site will be required to wash their hands on the 
way into and out of the Church facilities.  Hand sanitisers are 
available and access to the bathrooms is available.  

    

        

Games and 
activities 

Games and activities will be modified to reduce the risk of 
transmission.  Measures include minimising contact between 
participants, encouraging physical distancing and hand 
washing.  The equipment we use for our activities will be 
cleaned regularly and girls are encourage to bring their own 
stationery items etc. 

                              

 

Personal 
Belongings 

All Girls MUST bring: 

• their own Bible  

• their own water bottle  

• their belongings in a bag.  
 

All personal belongings are to be wiped down before 
bringing into the hall. 

     

Food and Drink Current plans do not allow for the sharing of any food or 
drink on site.  

         

Stay home if 
you are unwell 

IF you are feeling unwell, have any cold or flu symptoms or 
COVID- 19 symptoms please stay home.  Call or message 
Sonya 0438210877 and let her know you will be away and 
why.  

 


